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NOTES:

Do not scale from drawing except for the
purpose of planning and all dimensions to be
checked on site.

Drawings are indicative only and subject to CA
approval following the Structural Engineer's
and Contractor's design and drawings.

Exact setting out should be agreed with CA
prior to commencement on site.

Drawings are subject to Building Control
Approval.

The east elevation wall cladding is to be
partially stripped and replaced with new
profile metal cladding (RAL 180 40 05 Merlin
Grey) to match the existing profile metal
cladding on the south elevation.

The new windows and doors on the east
elevation are to be BS18B25 Merlin Grey, to
match the existing windows and doors on the
south elevation.

The new entrance door canopy on the south
elevation is to have a corten steel finish to
all faces. Canopy will protrude c. 950mm away
from the south elevation.

The new air conditioning compound is to be
enclosed with hit and miss timber fencing.
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Fire door.

New entrance door
canopy.

Strip and
re-clad.

Existing fire door
ironmongery removed.
Door locked shut.

New fire door. New loading
bay door.

Existing view of the east elevation from the A1101.
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